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March 20, 2015

Dr. Margaret Chan
Director-General

World Health Organization
Avenue Appia 20 E neo
1211 Geneva 27

Switzerland

Telephone: + 41 22 791 21 11

Facsimile (fax): + 41227913111

Dear Dr. Chan:

It has come to our attention that the International Agency for Research on Cancer (IARC) has
classified glyphosate as a probable human carcinogen (Group 2A). During its review, it is our
understanding that IARC participants purposefully chose to disregard dozens of studies and
publically available regulatory assessments that support the conclusion that glyphosate does not
pose a human health risk.

IARC's findings are contrary to robust scientific assessments conducted by regulatory agencies in
the EU, Canada, US, Japan and even other bodies within the World Health Organization. All of
these agencies concluded glyphosate is not a carcinogen. It is doubtful that a scientific process
could have reached a conclusion that so dramatically differs from regulatory agencies around the
globe.

Conclusions about a herbicide such as glyphosate, the most widely used crop protection product
in the world, which is used on crops grown for food and feed purposes, must be non-biased,
thorough and based on quality science that adheres to internationally recognized standards. As
a manufacturer of glyphosate, we would like to request an urgent meeting with appropriate
personnel from your organization to address the following:

- What steps can be immediately taken to rectify this highly questionable review and
conclusion as compared to all other reviews that have been conducted with regulatory
agencies around the globe;

- Anaccounting of all studies that were considered during the review process, and equally
as important, an accounting of those studies that were disregarded;

- Anunderstanding as to why glyphosate was selected for review in April 2014, but only
made known to the public in September 2014;

- Anunderstanding of how participants and specialists were selected for participation in
this monograph; and

- An accounting of all funding for the classification of glyphosate by IARC, including donors.
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Safety is our number one priority, and we know that IARC’s conclusions will likely cause a great
deal of concern with growers and consumers alike. We are very anxious to determine a path
forward to address these clear inconsistencies. | will be in contact with your office to inquire

who may be available to meet with me, and potential dates and times. Thank you very much for
your assistance.

Sincerely;,”
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/Dr. PhiligW. Miller
©  Vice President, Global Regulatory Affairs
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Dr. Christopher P. Wild, IARC Director
IARC, Office of the Director

150 Cours Albert Thomas

69372 Lyon CEDEX 08, France

Tel: +33 (0)4 72 73 84 85

Fax: +33 (0)4 72 73 8575

Dr. Francis S. Collins, M.D., Ph.D., Director of the National Institutes of Health

National Institutes of Health (NIH), Office of the Director
BG 1 RM 126

1 CENTER DR
BETHESDA MD 20814
francis.collins@nih.gov

Dr. Harold Varmus, M.D., Director of the National Cancer Institute
NCI (National Cancer Institute)

BG 31 RM 11A48

Mail Stop: 2590

31 CENTER DR
BETHESDA MD 20814
harold.varmus@nih.gov

José Graziano da Silva, Director-Genera, Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations
‘Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations

Viale delle Terme di Caracalla

00153 Rome, Italy

Tel:(+39) 06 57051




